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DAI-ICHI DENTSU LTD. 

 

 

Product Obsolescence Notification 

 

September 25th 2020 

 

Dear Customers: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification that Daiichi Dentsu Ltd. (DDK) is discontinuing the 

production of the products listed below due to main components obsolescence. 

 

- AFC1500 / DSP1500 series Controllers and Cables 

 

Thank you for your continued reliance on the 1500 series since the beginning of sales in 1998. 

The function and technical know-how of the 1500 system has been implemented to our latest 

products, the AFC3000 and DSP3000 series. We will make our best effort to provide products 

with the same functionality and quality. 

 

End of Sales & End of Support 

Date Activity 

September 25, 2020 Product Obsolescence announced 

May 28, 2021 End of Sales 

May 31, 2028 End of Repair & Maintenance 

 

We will continue to produce NFT tools which will be connectable to AFC3000 controllers. 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to continuing to serve your business needs 

in the future. 

 

For any questions on this announcement, please contact DDK. 

 


